
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

  

VACATION OF “FUTURE ROAD” 

  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Board of the Village of Withee will conduct a 

public hearing at 6:15 p.m. on Monday, October 22, 2018, at the Village Hall, 511 Division 

Street, Withee, Wisconsin for the consideration of the Resolution to vacate the portions of 

“Future Road.”  

            Any person who wishes to object to the proposed vacation of this street may be heard at 

this Public Hearing. 

 The Village Board will act upon the final resolution on Monday, October 22, 2018 at a 

special meeting to be held at 6:30 p.m. 

            If you have any questions or objections, please contact Ellen Niemi 

at villageofwithee@yahoo.com or 715.229.4319. 

 

                                                                         Ellen Niemi, Village Clerk/Treasurer 

                                                                         Village of Withee 

 

Posted:  September 21, 2018 

Publish:  Legal Notice – O-W Enterprise 10/3/18, 10/10/18 & 10/17/18  
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